ST ANNE'S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA HEADTEACHER: MRS E GAFFNEY BEd (HONS) NPQH

TEL: 0161 370 8698 FAX: 0161 371 1964 E-MAIL: head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk



Dear Parents.

Visits out of school

Thank you for your co-operation.

As part of our work in the Creative Curriculum we sometimes need to organise visits, which may involve some time out of school. Increasingly we find the need for very local visits within the immediate environment of the school (e.g. local park, shops).

Although these visits are often quite short, they are very much dependant upon the weather and I would like the staff to be able to have the opportunity to make visits when it is most appropriate and convenient.

Visits are always adequately supervised, normally above the level recommended by the Local Education Authority.

We would ask for your co-operation in giving permission for your child to be involved in any local trips during the forthcoming academic year and request that you complete and return the attached slip to school.

We will continue to inform parents of any visits which are outside the immediate locality and involve coach travel.

⊱	 	 	
E Gaffney Headteacher			
Yours Sincerely,			

St Anne's RC Primary and Nursery School Audenshaw						
I give my permission for my child	class_					
to leave the school premises for short visits within the immediate environment.						
I understand that such visits will be supervised at, or above, the recommended LEA levels.						
Signature	(Parent/Carer)	Data				